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Comments: Shoshone NF Travel Management Planning Project

 

Dear Shoshone National Forest Management,

 

 

I am writing on behalf of the Central Wyoming Climbers Alliance (WyoClimbers), with comments regarding the

Shoshone National Forest Travel Management Plan. Attached is a letter with our comments and concerns for

how the plan will impact climbing and recreation in the Washakie District. 

 

 

We appreciate you taking the time to consider our recommendations. Please reach out with any questions.

 

 

Sincerely,

-- 

 

Josie McKee

 

 

Executive Director

WyoClimbers (CWCA)

www.wyomingclimbers.org

(307) 438-9371

PO Box 1304

 

Lander WY, 82520

 

 


